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No. 5 of 2024                                                     8 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

BICENTENARY OF THE SUPREME COURT OF TASMANIA 
 
 

Further to Circular 4 of 2024, practitioners intending to attend the  
ceremonial sitting of the Supreme Court of Tasmania at 11am on Friday 10 
May 2024 are asked to RSVP to Tracey.Long@supremecourt.tas.gov.au.  
 

Please also advise whether you intend to robe.  If robing, no wig is to be 
worn. 
 
 
 
 

 
Penelope Ikedife 
REGISTRAR 
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